
 

18th October, 2022 

 

Stock Code: BSE: 500696   

 NSE: HINDUNILVR  

 ISIN: INE030A01027 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub.: Clarification on news article appearing in “Media Publication” 

 

This is with respect to the news article appearing in media publication (www.Livemint.com) 

dated 17th October, 2022 captioned as "HUL looks to buy two firms, widen product portfolio”.  

 

We are conscious of our obligation under the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015; we have been discharging the same on regular basis and 

shall continue to do the same. As a policy, we do not comment / respond to speculation.  

 

You are requested to take above information on record. 

 

Thanking You. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Hindustan Unilever Limited 

 

 

 

Dev Bajpai 

Executive Director, Legal and Corporate Affairs 

and Company Secretary 

DIN: 00050516 / FCS No: F3354 

BSE Limited, 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

2nd Floor, New Trading Wing, 

Rotunda Building, P.J. Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 

Plot No. C/1, G Block,  

Bandra – Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (E), 

Mumbai – 400 051 
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